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Stutsman County injury crash 

 
 
What: Two vehicle injury crash 
Where: Southbound US Highway 52 & 32nd St (2 miles north of Jamestown, ND) 
When: September 23, 2024 at 4:42 P.M. Central Time  
Road Conditions: Dry asphalt 
Weather Conditions: Partly Cloudy  
Crash Involvement: Pickup struck SUV- angle 
Agencies Involved:  

North Dakota Highway Patrol Stutsman County Sheriff’s Office 
Jamestown Ambulance  Stutsman County Rural Fire & Rescue 

 
 
Vehicle No. 1:  2007 Dodge Ram 1500 

Driver No. 1: Male, 43, Mission, TX – injured  
Restraints: Seatbelt 
Charges:   Disregarded stop sign 
 
 

Vehicle No. 2:  2020 Hyundai Palasade 
Driver No. 1: Male, 69, Glenview, IL – injured  
Restraints: Seatbelt 
Charges:   No charges 
 
Passenger No. 1: Female, 65, Glenview, IL – injured  
Restraints: Seatbelt 
Charges:   No charges 
 
 

 
  
Narrative: 
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The 69yr old male was driving a Hyundai Palisade southbound on US Highway 281 
approaching the intersection of 32nd St SE.  At this time the driver of the Ram, the 43yr old 
male, was westbound on 32nd St SE approaching the same intersection. The 49yr old male 
entered the intersection striking the Hyundai on the front driver side of the vehicle. Both 
vehicles left the roadway and came to rest in the southwest ditch on their wheels.  
 
 All three individuals sustained serious but non-life-threatening injuries because of the crash. 
The Jamestown Ambulance treated and transported all involved to the Jamestown Regional 
Medical Center for further care.   
 
The crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Nathaniel King 
NKing@nd.gov 


